
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

March 7, 2022 
 
 

Dear 8th Grade Student: 
 
 

Thank you for applying to the Bayonne High School and Hudson County Community 
College Early College Program! Accuplacer testing will take place on Saturday, March 12, 
2022 at Bayonne High School.  
 
Students must bring the following with them to the test:  

• A completed Accuplacer Admission Ticket  
• CHARGED Chromebook 
• Early College Program Student Agreement 
• School ID (must be worn)  
• Several #2 pencils with an eraser 

 

Students without the Admission Ticket or School ID will not be permitted to test.  
 

• Students should enter through door #1 (main entrance on Avenue A). 
• Check in is at 8:30 AM.   
• Testing begins promptly at 9:00 AM.  Students who arrive late will not be 

permitted to test.  
• Cell phones, smart watches, or any other digital device, drinks or snacks, backpacks 

or pocketbooks are not permitted in the test site.   
• Dismissal will be through door #1 at approximately 12:00 PM.   

• Students who are permitted to walk home, must have the Authorization To 
 Walk Home section of your Admission Ticket signed by a parent/guardian.  

• If you are not permitted to walk home, your parents/guardian must be at 
 Bayonne High School at 12:00 PM to pick you up. 

 
There will be no make up date for students who miss the test. 
 
Please remember to eat a healthy breakfast and to get a good night sleep in order to 
perform your best on the assessment.   
 
Best of luck! 
 

 
Renae M. Bush 
Director of School Counseling 
Anti-Bullying Coordinator  
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